





29th September 2025

Dear Parents,

Jai Hind!

Mayor World School takes pride in celebrating the Joy of Giving Week for the 19th consecutive year.

For the second day of this noble initiative, we kindly request you to send clothes in good condition, dry rations, and sanitary napkins as your contribution.

We look forward to your continued support and cooperation in making this endeavour a meaningful success.

Warm regards,
Mayor World School



Carrying forth the Mayo College Legacy of over 150 years of Excellence

